
 

 

TRANSPORTATION NEWSLETTER 
  

School Bus Speed Limits 
 

The amended Use of Highway and Rules of the Road Regulation allows school buses to drive at the posted 
speed limit on Alberta highways, instead of at 90 km/h. Alberta was the only Canadian jurisdiction that still 
limited the maximum speed limit for school buses. Permitting school buses to travel at posted highway 
speeds will increase road safety by reducing the likelihood of drivers taking unnecessary risks to pass 
slower moving school buses. This speed limit change was recommended in a report released by the 
Student Transportation Task Force. This change became effective on September 1, 2022. 

Cancellation Deadline for Partial Fee Refunds 
 

Partial fee refunds are available if you cancel bus service by completing the 'Cancellation Form' prior to 
January 30th.  

To complete the Cancellation Form, access your SchoolEngage portal, click on the 'Students' tab in the left-
hand menu, and select your child's name. The 'Cancellation Form' will populate in the list of forms. A 
separate 'Cancellation Form' must be completed for each student. 

  



 

Upcoming School Closures 
 

Rocky View Schools: 

February 10th - Professional Learning Day 

CSSD Schools: 

January 27th - Parent/Teacher Conferences (No Classes for Grade K-9) 

January 30th - Professional Growth Day 

  

For more information 
please visit our website 

 

  

Rocky View Schools 
Transportation Department 

  
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YXr_m_MXU4PA765sAFtqHg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRloweIP0RKaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucm9ja3l2aWV3LmFiLmNhL2Ntcy9PbmUuYXNweD9wb3J0YWxJZD0yMTc2NTkxNSZwYWdlSWQ9MjE3NjU5NDBXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmO1CNTBY5MaY5VSF2NkZWJva3hAcm9ja3l2aWV3LmFiLmNhWAQAAAAC

